
IFDM Recommendation 2 of 11-11-2015 

on the use of Master Data Register (MDR) Territory & Currency list v1.3 

 

The Fisheries Control Experts Group – ERS (Electronic Recording and reporting 

System) and Data Management Working group, 

Taking into account that: 

(1) Latvia and Lithuania have replaced their currencies by the Euro, respectively 

in January 2014 and 2015.  

(2) The Territory & Currency list v1.1 which is currently used in ERS does not 

contain the changes. 

(3) The Territory & Currency list v1.2, recently available in the MDR, contains 

only the change for Latvia. 

(4) The Territory & Currency list v1.3 contains all the changes. 

Recommends: 

1. The Territory & Currency list v1.3 must be used for ERS from 1-1-2016. 
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